
GURU TEGH BAHADUR PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MODEL TOWN NORTHEX, DELHI-110009 

 
29th Dec 2014 

 
Dear Parents, 
  
 The Management, Principal, Staff and Students of Guru Tegh Bahadur Public School, 
wish you all a Happy and Prosperous New Year. May almighty bring all happiness and fulfill your 
all wishes in year 2015. 
 

You are kindly requested to note that the school will remain closed from 31 Dec 2014 to 
09 Jan 2015; the school will re-open on 12-Jan-2015. 
 
Note: Parents of class XII please note that assignments given to class XII student by all subject 
teachers must be completed during the vacations.   
 
 
With regards 
 
Harjeet Kaur Talwar 
Principal 


